NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Town of Ashland Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, May 20,
2024 at 6 Collins Street, at 5:30 PM to consider the request of the Building Inspector to
adopt new and revised forms for permits issued by the Building Department for work
regulated by the Building Inspector under approved Town and State codes.
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